
 

“Sow your seeds on fertile soil and after many days you will find it!” 
   

 
 
 

︢︢︢︢︢︢︢︢︢April 4, 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Great Leader and Supporter:  

 

 I am sending you a “Big Hug and Thanks” for everything you have done to move our 

beloved coalition forward, up, and out for these 30 years. As I talk with our friends and leaders, 

they recognize the value of our coalition. We love our coalition, and we have done many things 

to help raise the bar for future generations, and we keep on looking up and moving forward. 

 

 Our next breakfast meeting will convene on Monday, April 28th, 2025, at 9:00 a.m. at St. 

Margaret’s Catholic Church, 410 Addison Road, South, Capitol Heights, Maryland 20743. We 

will receive updates from Law Enforcement, Fire and EMS agencies. We will also have 

presentations regarding the work of the Prince George’s County Sheriff’s Department, The 

Clean Water Partnership and the M-NCPPC. I will provide a brief overview of our 447th 

Legislative Session. Also, we will have a discussion regarding our 30-year anniversary 

celebration.  

 

 I truly enjoy our coming together for the good of where we live, work and play. We are 

successful because of you. We must keep our eyes on Social Security, Medicare, and Medicaid. 

If there is something which should be brought to my attention, please call our office at (410) 

841-3148 or email: joanne.benson@senate.state.md.us. Remember to visit my website for 

important community updates at:  www.joannecbenson.com. Also, check out my new Instagram 

page at: senator.joannecbenson.  
 

Gripped with Thanksgiving, 

Joanne C. Benson 
Senator Joanne C. Benson 

24th Legislative District 

Prince George’s County, Maryland 
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